
Linn County Parks launches  

new summer newsletter 
 

ALBANY — The Linn County Parks & Recreation 
Department has launched its first issue of a summer 
newsletter, according to Parks Director Brian Carroll. 

The newsletter will be distributed electronically to 
more than 8,000 families that have used the parks 
campgrounds over the years, as well as be posted on 
the department’s website https://linnparks.com/. 

The newsletter will be published in the months of 
May, June, July, August and September, Carroll said. 

“We hope the newsletter will be a good communica-
tions link to Linn County’s parks visitors,” Carroll 
said. “Providing visitors with the opportunity to learn 
about park improvements and operational changes is 
important to us.”  

 

It will feature columns by Carroll and operations su-
pervisor Tristan Davis, as well as a monthly feature 
about a parks department employee and stories and 
photos about current and upcoming parks projects 
and a Campfire Cookin’ recipe.  

Readers are encouraged to take part in an online cus-
tomer satisfaction survey as well.  

Carroll added, “I am looking forward to hearing from 
visitors about how Linn County Parks can continue to 
provide a positive recreational experience for 
them.”   

Families that would like to have the newsletter 
emailed to them may contact Alex Paul, Linn County 
Communications Officer at 541-967-3825 or email 
apaul@co.linn.or.us.  
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